DTI Notice: 230622-03
Topics Disapproved Retirement Application Issue Fixed
Applicable to: Air National Guard and Air Force Reserve Airmen, including Grey Area Retirees

BLUF: Previously, if members had a disapproved retirement application in myFSS, they were
unable to reapply.

As of 21 June 2023, a fix has been deployed and these members are now able to reapply.

As always, please direct members needing immediate assistance to the Total Force Service
Center, at 1-800-525-0102.



